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Date: May 7, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist 
 Superintendent  
  
From:   Steve Archibald  
  Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources  
      and District Services  
 
Re:  Update on Administrative Positions       
 
 

As you know, we are in the process of completing multiple building level administrative 
positions.  I am requesting this item be placed on the May 11, 2020 agenda in order to 
provide the Board of Education with an update on the status of each current vacancy. 

 

 

 

  
 


